Laura said the live website link has been sent out and so far there have been a few positive responses, with a couple of corrections to physical addresses as listed on the site.

Betsy will send out the notice again via the Chamber's e-blast, and will include our Cultural District logo for organizations to place on their websites with a link back to ours.

Discussion of creative projects to inspire and benefit the community – any further exploration of ideas discussed on and since 5/8 among committee members.

In previous discussions it has been noted that this Committee does not have a production role, or capability. Robin said Ken Roht may be able to fill this role for a short period of time, perhaps the summer. Jeff G. suggested through Labor Day. The idea is that Ken could produce weekend downtown events including music outside.

There was discussion of the Committee budget for paying for this. Chris said there is \$3,900 left for the calendar year but \$900 should be reserved for other items. Chris will check the Towns "celebrations" budget, but there is a spending freeze in place for the remainder of the fiscal year.

Robin will ask Ken how much this would cost. The Committee will meet again next week on the 12th to consider a proposal from Ken.

Other Business

None

Citizens Speak

None

Adjourn

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.

Chris Remli'l

Next meeting: Friday, June 12, 2020 at 9:00 AM via Zoom